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TIJE WHITE JIOCSE 
• 

W:\Sl!INGTOX 

July 1, 1975 

Dear Strom: 

Max Friedersdorf has shown me your letter of 
June 24 and the letter to you from Mr. Charles 
E. Fraser, Chairman of the Sea Pines Company 
at Hilton Head. 

I very much appreciate the thoughtful and 
generous interest of the citizens of South 
Carolina, as expressed by Mr. Fraser, in 
making it possible to establish a vacation 
White House on Hilton Head Island. My interest 
'in that location is strong, and both Betty and 
I would find the opportunity of again visiting 
~il:0~ TI~G~ Ibluu~ mosc attractive. You know 
what a wonderful weekend we had in March of 
1974 when the Frasers were so hospitable~ 

However, after careful consideration, I believe 
it would not be appropriate for me to encourage 
or allow the proposal to go forward. This is 
a most difficult decision, but I believe the 
proper one. I would like you to so inform 
Charles Fraser and the others, like Governor 
James Edwards, former Governor John West, and 
Dwight Holder, who have supported this generous 
proposal, and to express to them my sincere 
thanks for their interest and effort. I hope 
they will understand my decision. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 30, 1975 

Dear Strom: 

Max Friedersdorf has shown me your letter of 
June 24th and the letter to you from Mr. Charles E. 
Fraser, Chairman of the Sea Pines Company at 
Hilton Head. 

I very much appreciate the interest of the citizens 
of South Carolina, as expressed by Mr. Fraser, in 
making it possible to establish a vacation White 
House on Hilton Head Island. My interest in that 
location is strong, and both Betty and I would find / / 
the opportunity o.f ~siting Hilton Head Isla _ mos7~ 1At( 
attractive. ~,~ ~ ~"' ~d 
~~.,1~7'1~~ . ~~ ~ 
However, after careful considerati n, I believe it 
would not be appropriate for me to encourage or 
allow the pro~l.s_tl.. to go forward. I would like you 
to so inform~ aser and the ot: ers, like 
Governor Edwards and Dwight Holde , who have 
supported this ge rous proposal, a d to express 
to them my sine e thanks for their terest and 

effort. ~W~ 

u 
ates Senate 

Washington, D. C. 20510 




